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 Army Policy & Secretariat 
Army Headquarters 
IDL 24 Blenheim Building 
Marlborough Lines 
Andover 
Hampshire, SP11 8HJ 
United Kingdom 
 

 
Ref: Army/Sec/Infra/FOI2021/03746 

E-mail:    ArmySec-Group@mod.gov.uk 
Website: www.army.mod.uk  

 
Mr J Zacchi  
request-744978-
ab00746d@whatdotheyknow.com  

 

28 April 2021 

 
Dear Mr Zacchi,  
 
Thank you for your email of 07 April 2021 in which you requested the following: 
 

Could you provide: 
A) List of the current Army Reserve bands. 
B) Role of Army Reserve bands (if available to release) 
C) Do the Army Reserve bands report to CAMUS for administration, or do they only report to 
the RHQ/Battalion HQ? 
 

I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 (the Act). I have addressed each of your three requests individually, below: 
 
A) List of current Army Reserve bands 
 

The Band of 150 Regiment Royal Logistics Corps 

The Band of The Duke of Lancaster’s Regiment 

Army Medical Services Band 

The Band of The Royal Yeomanry (Inns of Court & City Yeomanry) 

The Honourable Artillery Company Regimental Band 

The Lancashire Artillery Band 

The Band of the Mercian Regiment 

Nottinghamshire Band of the Royal Engineers 

The Band of The Princess of Wales’s Royal Regiment 

The Band of the Royal Anglian Regiment 

The Band of the Royal Irish Regiment 

The Royal Signals (Northern) Band 

The Regimental Band & Corps of Drums of The Royal Welsh 

The Salamanca Band and Bugles of The Rifles 

The Waterloo Band and Bugles of The Rifles 

The Band of the Royal Regiment of Fusiliers 

The Highland Band of The Royal Regiment of Scotland 

The Lowland Band of The Royal Regiment of Scotland 

The Band of the Yorkshire Regiment 

 
B) Role of the Army Reserve bands 
 
Army Reserve Bands provide musical support to Defence tasks. They currently provide c30% of 
the Army’s musical output. 
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C) Do the Army Reserve bands report to CAMUS for administration, or do they only report to the 
RHQ/Battalion HQ? 
 
Army Reserve Bands report to their Regimental / Battalion Headquarters.  

 

It has been recognised that you have submitted a large number of Freedom of Information 
requests to the Department. Whilst there is not a limit in the Act on how many requests an 
individual can submit, a large number of requests over a short period of time could be seen as an 
attempt to disrupt the work of the Department and as such, could be viewed as vexatious 
behaviour (Section 14 of the Act). I understand in previous correspondence that you have been 
encouraged to attempt to conduct your own searches for the relevant information on the gov.uk 
and Armed Forces websites, prior to making a request for recorded information to the Department. 
The British Army’s website is: https://www.army.mod.uk/.   
 
If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the first 
instance. Following this, if you wish to complain about the handling of your request, or the content 
of this response, you can request an independent internal review by contacting the Information 
Rights Compliance team, Ground Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 2HB (e-mail CIO-
FOI-IR@mod.uk). Please note that any request for an internal review should be made within 40 
working days of the date of this response. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may raise your complaint directly to the 
Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Act. Please note that the 
Information Commissioner will not normally investigate your case until the MOD internal review 
process has been completed. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information 
Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Further details 
of the role and powers of the Information Commissioner can be found on the Commissioner's 
website at https://ico.org.uk/. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Army Policy & Secretariat 
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